
THE SURBITON HOCKEY CLUB MASTERPLAN 2024
An international level sporting facility in the heart of the community

We are aiming to completely transform our much loved Sugden Road home. With building work commencing in

early 2022, we hope to complete all works by 2024, coinciding with SHC’s 150th Anniversary. 

 

 

Over the past year a great deal of work has been going on behind the scenes to bring us a step closer to

realising our ambitions. Careful management of the club finances during the pandemic as well as securing some

grant funding, means that we are now able to begin work on this project. We are including plans for a

completely new clubhouse. This is still in the conceptual phase and we encourage your feedback. However, in

order to deliver the entire project by the deadline of 2024 we are exploring other funding avenues and will need

to raise a further £600,000. While we hope to be successful in other grant applications we now need to ask for

your help to turn Surbiton Hockey Club into a truly world class facility. 

 

Our Development Team will be headed up by Liselle Carey. Liselle will be coordinating the Development

Campaign  together with the SHC Committee, but we really want all our members to have the opportunity to

become involved. Surbiton Hockey Club is your club!

HOW CAN YOU GET INVOLVED?
 

1. Keep in touch with progress on the Masterplan 2024 page on the club website. 

2. Let us know what you think and make suggestions using this Google Form or by email:

ClubDevelopment@surbitonhc.com

3. Join our Fundraising team - indicate this via the Google form or email us on the address above

4. Support and raise awareness for the plans in our local community. Look out for updates on how

to do this on the Club Development page of the SHC website!

> VIEW THE MASTERPLAN 2024

https://surbitonhc.com/our-club/masterplan-2024/
https://forms.gle/KX2Y5jK8SaTUJYGp8
mailto:ClubDevelopment@surbitonhc.com
https://youtu.be/2hQ_HxENrks

